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Developing Global Leaders: Our CAMPUS Asia career support
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Our Kobe University CA student Ms. Yu Chungling from Fudan
University during her internship at ICLEI in South Korea

To train the next generation of global leaders, the CAMPUS Asia
program has offered a series of career seminars. In particular,
to support students to apply for internships and job openings
at international organizations and companies, in 2017 we have
offered as series of workshops on how to compose a CV and
cover letters in English as well as on interview technicues.

As result, the CAMPUS Asia program was able to dispatch
students on a regular basis to internships at international
organizations. In 2017, students studying in the Kobe University

CAMPUS Asia Program obtained internships at the headauarters
of the World Bank, UNESCO Bangkok, and ICLEI
Join the CAMPUS Asia program if you seek new opportunities!
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Kobe University’'s CAMPUS Asia student Ms. Liu Tingtin from Fudan
University during her internship at the World Bank in Washington DC.
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Ms. Feng Naikang from Fudan University studying Kobe University
during her internship at the World Bank in Washington DC.
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Prof. Keiichi Ogawa providing a career seminar to our CA students

Kobe University CAMPUS ASIA Office
2-1 Rokkodai-cho Nada-ku Kobe Hyogo 657-8501
Tel:078-803-7160 Fax:078-803-7295
Email:gsics-caoffice@edu.kobe-u.ac.jp
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Kobe-Fudan-Korea Joint CAMPUS Asia Annual Symposium

‘Opportunities and Challenges in East Asia’
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Convening in Shanghai, the CAMPUS Asia program at Kobe
University together with Fudan University and Korea University
held its annual symposium entitled ‘Opportunities and Challenges
in East Asia. Devoted to the training of experts in risk management
the tree universities of the CAMPUS Asia consortium discussed the
tasks ahead and provided students with an opportunity to present
their research.

As such, fourteen graduate students from all three universities
presented their research to an audience of established scholars. In
its commitment to global human resource development in the field
of risk management, students participating in the CAMPUS Asia
program will be offered the opportunity to present and discuss
their work at the next annual symposium to be held at Korea
University in Seoul later this year.
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Kobe University CAMPUS Asia Shanghai field trip.
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Participants of the 2017 Annual Symposium at Fudan University, Shanghai.
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Seven years since the Great East Japan Earthquake: A field trip to Miyagi Prefecture
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Dr. Boret explaining the work of IRIDeS
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Our visit to Tohoku University’ s IRIDeS
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On 2-3 February 2018, our CAMPUS Asia program took this year’s
students on a two-day field trip to Miyagi Prefecture - a region
affected by the 2011 Great East Japan Earthquake. On the first day
of the trip, we visited the Town of Watari, where Mr. Katsuhide Nanbu
from the local town hall guided us through the areas destroyed by
the tsunami and explained the town's reconstruction efforts. On the
field trip's second day, we visited Tohoku University's International
Research Institute of Disaster Science (IRIDeS), where Dr. Sébastien
Boret and Dr. Liz Mali explained the human and social responses to
the 3.11 disaster as well as the institute’s Digital Archive Project and
ways of remembering natural disasters. Professor Yozo Taniyama of
Tohoku University’s Graduate School of Arts and Letters introduced
us to the role of religions and spiritual care provided by interfaith
chaplains to disaster victims. This trip has provided our students
with an important opportunity to study the practical dimensions of
risk management in post-disaster socieites.
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Mr. Nanbu explaining the damage of Watari inflicted
by the 2011 tsunami
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Learning about Watari’ s creative efforts to rebuild its strawberry industry
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Kobe University CAMPUS Asia’s first short-term workshop on risk-management
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Our visit to the Disaster Reduction and Human Renovation Center
(DRI) in Kobe

On 25-28 December 2017, the CAMPUS Asia program convened
its first short-term workshop inviting two students from Korea
University and one student from Fudan University to experience

Kobe University and to provide an introduction to the theme of
risk-management. We look forward to welcoming the participating
students of this workshop as students of Kobe University’'s CAMPUS
Asia program.
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Our visit to the world heritage site at Himeji
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CAMPUS Asia launches its first ‘lecture series’
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In 2017, the CAMPUS Asia program launched its first lecture series.
Inviting international experts, this lecture series provides new
insights into academic discussions and policy developments in the
fields of risk management and international cooperation.

No. 1 Dr. Raymond Yamamoto (Aarhus University,
2017.12.21 Denmark)
The Securitization of Japan’s ODA: New Strategies
in Changing Regional and Domestic Contexts
No. 2 Mr. Shigeo Iwatani (Former Secretary-General,
2018.1.22 Trilateral Cooperation Secretariat)
CJK Cooperation - Now and Future -
No. 3 Dr. Paul O’Shea (Lund University, Sweden)
2018.2.2 Risk Communication and Safe Food in Post-
Fukushima Japan
No.4 Dr. Lucio Esposito (University of East Anglia, UK) KT NI S AR EOIET
2018.3.20 Economic Inequality and Human Development Dr. Yamamoto of Aarhus University giving the first CAMPUS
Asia lecture




